
Attachment A

KVCR will be submitting a zoning application for Plot Plan approval and an application for California

Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) approval from Riverside County, California. To complete the zoning

and CEQA applications, KVCR needs to obtain drawings depicting all ground disturbing activities,

including access roads and utility easements. In addition, KVCR is currently conducting a National

Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) review, including a National Historic Preservation Act Section 106

review, to ensure that the proposed tower will not significantly affect the environment. As discussed

further in Exhibit C, KVCR will also require County approval of the design documents for its new tower.


